
To the Oregon Senate+ 
2/4/2022 
 
RE: SB 1541 
 
Hello, 
I am a resident of Gresham, Oregon and vote in every election.  The proposal by Senator Knopp goes 
against what current SB 110 proposes.  This is what was passed and he has no right to change it. 
Thank you, 
 
Barbara Solomon 
1220 NE 5th St 
Gresham, OR 97030 
4126086015 


